Gregory Dutton

To: Morgain Sprague
Subject: RE: Kentucky Power case

From: John Vincent [mailto:jvincent@ martinvincentlaw.com]

Sent: Sunday, July 2, 2017 1:53 PM

To: Morgain Sprague <msprague@klc.org>

Cc: Susan Maddix (smaddix@ashlandky.org) <smaddix@ashlandky.org>
Subject: Kentucky Power case

| have been asked to advise you that the City of Ashland would be interested in participating in this matter as outlined in
your recent email.

John Vincent

Martin & Vincent, PSC
Attorneys at Law

P.O. Box 2528

431 Sixteenth St.
Ashland, Ky.41105-2528
606-329-8338
606-325-8199(fax)



